
Public Hearing on the 2017 - 18 CPS Budget
Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 6PM 

Dr. Henrietta Attles School Committee Meeting Room *
Cambridge Rindge and Latin School - 459 Broadway

Budget documents & presentation will be posted  
at www.cpsd.us on March 14 

The Cambridge School Committee would like to hear YOUR thoughts on the 
Superintendent’s proposed 2017-18 Budget for Cambridge Public Schools. 
Please join us on March 21 and sign up to speak at the beginning of the hear-
ing. You may also send your comments to the address below, or email them to 
SchoolCom@cpsd.us. 

* Childcare will be provided.

CPS
Cambridge Public Schools

Cambridge School Committee
CRLS, 459 Broadway

617.349.6620 

www.cpsd.us


